Kenai Peninsula Borough
Central Emergency Services

MEMORANDUM

T0: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor

THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing and Contractin

FROM: Roy Browning, CES Chief%

DATE: July 17, 2019

RE: Purchasing Request for Grant Funded Funny River Pumper/Tanker

in April of 2019, the Funny River Community and the Kenai Peninsula Borough, on behalf
of Central Emergency Services were awarded a Community Development Block Grant
(CDBG) for the purchase of a Fire Pumper/Tanker for the Funny River community.

CES Is Requesting authorization for the purchase of a Pumper/Tanker fire apparatus for
the Funny River Community. The purchase of the fire apparatus will be in accordance
with Kenai Peninsula Ordinance 2016-17 through Hughes Fire Equipment, Pierce
Manufacturing.

The purchasing will be through the Houston-Galveston Area Council (HGAC Buy)
purchasing co-op contract # F$S12-17. The price quoted is $627,135.00.

Funding for this purchase is available in account 443.51610.19TKR.48514
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